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This year’s Christmas Card design competition is upon us.

We need your designs, no later than 20th October 2024.

For this year we want all designs to be a Christmas Window theme and
they must include the trefoil.

When submitting your entries please follow the instructions below in
order to help make judging easier.

1. Photograph or scan each entry individually (not as a group of designs).
2. To keep anonymity please name each entry with your unit name and a
number as follows:

3rd Loughton Brownies 1, 3rd Loughton Brownies 2

If any of your unit are winners we will then ask you for the girl's name.

3. Please keep all the girl's original designs as we will need the winning
entries for printing the cards.

All entries need to be sent to: comms.ggew@gmail.com

The judges will select a winner from each section and then select an
overall winner from those shortlisted.
Section winners will receive a pack of their designed Christmas cards
with the overall winner receiving an additional prize!

We look forward to receiving your entries



